
 

Happy 

A big well done to Imogen and Johnny 

(Year 6) who proudly represented the dis-

trict team on behalf of our school. We are 

so proud of your 

achievement and the 

way you represented 

our community with 

dedication and enthu-

siasm!  

 

REWARD ASSEMBLY  

Congratulations to the follow-

ing children who were rewarded in assembly 

today:  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Safe 

To keep everyone safe, students and visitors 

should not ride bikes or scooters on school 

grounds—both when arriving and when leav-

ing. It’s great to ride to and from school, but 

once on school property, please walk your bike 

or scooter to and from the racks. This helps 

prevent accidents and 

keeps everyone safe. 

Thank you for helping 

us keep our school a 

safe place for all! 

Learning 

Exciting times were had by our Year 3 and 

Year 4 children, and 

the weather certainly 

added to the fun! Last 

Friday, our Year 4 

pupils enjoyed a fan-

tastic day out at Dan-

son Park, filled with 

outdoor activities and 

smiles all around. Meanwhile, our Year 3 

children had an unforgettable adventure 

exploring the wonders of the animal king-

dom at London Zoo. 

What a great way 

to make memories 

and bring learning 

to life!  

 

Message from Miss Snow 

As we move into the final few weeks of term, it’s been another busy 
and positive time across the school! We’d like to wish our Year 6 pupils 
lots of fun and adventure as they head off to the Isle of Wight next 
week. It’s a well-deserved trip, and we know they’ll create memories 
that last a lifetime. This week, Year 2 pupils have continued with their 

transition activities in preparation for moving up to Key Stage 2. A big thank you to 
the Year 6 pupils who helped guide them through the activities—you did so beauti-
fully and showed real maturity and kindness. On Tuesday, we were pleased to wel-
come Early Career Teachers new to The Pioneer Academy for a day of training host-
ed at our school. They were all full of praise for the polite, respectful behaviour of 
our pupils. Special thanks to 4T for giving up their classroom for the day—we really 
appreciate your flexibility and cooperation. Finally, most of our Year 6 children 
attended transition days at their new secondary schools this week. It’s an exciting 
step, and we’re proud of how well they represented our school as they prepare for 
the next stage of their journey. Have a lovely weekend! 
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Sport Abbie (Y5)  

Evie (Y4) 

Attendance 
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4T 

Kindness Ella (Y5) 

 

 

Sunday 6th July– Inflatable Day (See be-

low) 

Mon 7th-Fri 11th July—Y6 IOW trip 

Wed 9th July—Y2-3 Transition talk 5pm 

Thurs 10th July—Y5 BMX Experience/Y2 

visiting/Y3 Swimming 

Attendance 

Congratulations 
again to Class 4 Tull our attendance 

champions this week with 98.4%! The 
trophy remains in Class 4T and more 

extra play is on it’s way to you! 

4th July 2025 

Sunday 

 


